
8113 W. GRANDRIDGE BLVD., KENNEWICK, WASHINGTON 99336-7166 
TELEPHONE 509-734-4500   FACSIMILE 509-737-9803 

www.cngc.com 

August 19, 2020 CNG/W20-07-01 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

Re: UG-200683 - Advice No. W20-07-01, Schedule 500, Tax Schedule 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Cascade Natural Gas Corporation (Cascade or the Company) files the following substitute revision to its 
Tariff, WN U-3, stated to become effective with service on and after August 31, 2020: 

Substitute Seventy-Ninth Revision Sheet No. 500 

On July 27,2020, Cascade filed to revise the city tax for Burlington from 3.0 percent to 6.0 percent starting 
August 31, 2020.  The City adopted this change in Ordinance No. 1890 which will result in each customer 
in Burlington experiencing a 3 percent increase in their monthly bills.   

After consultation with WUTC Staff, it was determined that Cascade inadvertently forgot to include the 
gross income percentage on 6 percent.  The new amount, including the gross income percentage, should be 
6.383 percent. 

The following files are electronically submitted as part of this filing: 

1. UG-200683 CNGC, Sch 500, City Tax, Clean, 8.19.20.pdf – This is the clean version of proposed
tariff sheet, Seventy-Ninth Revision Sheet No. 500. 

2. UG-200683 CNGC, Sch 500, City Tax, Legislative, 8.19.20.pdf – This is the legislative version
of Sheet 500, wherein proposed revisions are in redlined, strike-out text.

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact Michael Parvinen at (509)-734-4593. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Michael Parvinen  
Michael Parvinen 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
8113 W Grandridge Blvd 
Kennewick, WA 99336-7166 
michael.parvinen@cngc.com 
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